
 

 

 

March 25
th

 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

I am writing to remind you that the Academy will close for the Easter holiday at 

3.05pm on Friday, March 27
th

 2015 and will re-open on Monday, April 13
th

 2015. 

 

May I remind you that the GCSE and AS and A2 examinations begin in May and it is 

vital that if your son / daughter is sitting any examinations that they plan some study / 

revision time into the whole of the holiday period if they are to be successful. 

 

Some students are being invited into the Academy during the holidays for revision 

sessions - if this is the case, you should receive a separate letter from your child’s 

teacher outlining the arrangements for these sessions. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that that full uniform must be worn 

by all members of the Academy and Sixth Form students must wear smart business 

dress at all times. 

 

May I thank you on behalf of all of the staff here at Joseph Leckie Academy for your 

support which is much appreciated. 

 

I hope you will have an enjoyable Easter break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Keith Whittlestone 

Principal 

Name: 

 

Form: 


